
Strong finish to spring semester 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we want to thank you all for your diligence and 

cooperation regarding COVID. We have managed to keep our case numbers low this semester and are 

finishing out the year strong. There have been six or fewer cases connected to campus each of the past 

five weeks and there is currently only one active case on campus. We are pleased that cases remained 

so low with campus operations being 100% back to normal with no restrictions in place. GCU will 

continue to monitor the situation alongside our local health authorities. 

We hope everyone has a safe and relaxing summer! 


